
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 8:57 AM EST 
To: Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: while we're waiting... 

I was also going to Adam’s event after the Governor’s housing lunch.  We should be able to connect around 1:45. If we don’t

see each other, please text me at my cell below. Safe travels today!

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

On Nov 15, 2018, at 8:50 AM, Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Thanks, Andy, 

I’m supposed to be in the JBG Marketing Building this afternoon for an Adam Ebbin event - any chance you’d be

in the vicinity for a quick touch-base after, around 1:45 pm? 

If not, I’ll aim to give a call today or tomorrow, if you can give me a general sense of the best times to reach

you? 

Katie 

All correspondence, including email, sent to and from Arlington County Board members is subject to the public

record laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

On Nov 12, 2018, at 8:51 PM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

We should discuss next steps on this matter this week. I waited a couple days too long to respond...

Best of luck with everything tomorrow. 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

On Nov 8, 2018, at 10:53 AM, Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Are you amenable to one more follow up meeting with the labor group from the summer (Ginny

Diamond from the cross-trades coalition and Steve Courtien with AFL-CIO, as well as Tom

Bowman)?

 

I really appreciate your efforts at keeping the window open for a collaboration with LiUNA,

especially given initial skepticism from your GCs, and Ginny had reached out to me hoping that

we could at least touch base once more on whether there’s a path (near or long term) on a multi-

craft partnership or agreement.

 

Let me know if so – we can stay flexible on the timing, since things may be about to get a little

hectic, but we’ll try to offer some dates in the meantime.

 

Katie

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the

intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or

otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended

recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the

contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender,

and delete and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege

is waived or lost by transmission errors.


